
Bures Primary CEVC School 

 

Update for the Parish Councils – January 2021 

 

As I write the School has now closed to all but vulnerable children and the children of 

Key Workers. The majority of children are, therefore, being taught remotely. This is 

likely to be the position until Half Term, at least, and maybe beyond. 

 

In the run up to Christmas it was possible to hold Art Week and subsequently a focus on 

Anti-Bullying. But as you might expect the Nativity Plays had to move to a virtual 

context. They were greatly enjoyed nonetheless, and the children excelled in their roles.  

 

We were delighted to receive a generous donation of a magnificent Christmas Tree for 

the Hall and the children all made decorations for this. It looked splendid and really did 

help set the Christmas theme. 

 

The School did hold a “Break the Rules Day” and raised £ 300 for Children In Need. 

 

Work on the boiler continues and we hope will conclude soon. 

 

Thank you for taking an interest in the School. As Governors we continue to support Ms 

Slater and her magnificent teaching team and we look forward to a return to school for 

all, once it is safe again. 

 

Kind regards, 

 
 
Tim Fairbairn 
Chair of Governors  
6 January 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


